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NARROGIN–KULIN TIER 3 RAILWAY LINE STUDY 
147. Hon STEVE MARTIN to the minister representing the Minister for Transport: 
I refer to the $72 million allocated towards the Narrogin–Kulin tier 3 railway line study. 
(1) How much of the allocated funds have been spent? 
(2) How many stakeholders have been approached? 
(3) How many stakeholders have engaged in consultation with the government? 
(4) What is the time line for the completion of the study? 
Hon SUE ELLERY replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. 
(1)–(4) Two studies are being undertaken, a technical and an economic review, for which tender submissions are 

currently being assessed. Stakeholders will be engaged as the studies are carried out. 
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